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I cannot say thank you enough to the families 

of Adams Elementary!  The start of the new 

school year has been unlike anything we could 

have ever imagined.   Your patience and             

support throughout the past few weeks fuels 

our staff to keep leaning and working to               

provide every student with a quality learning 

experiences.  We have made mistakes, but we 

are using those experiences to help us improve.  

Please continue to reach out to your teachers 

and let them know what has worked well for 

you family, as well as what we can do to      

improve your remote learning experience. 

Working together we will make it through this 

pandemic knowing we put our children's needs 

first! 

Jonathan Hegedus, Principal 

September  2020 

This year all students, K-5 will have access to 
Istation.   Students will be able to take a read-
ing screening at home in September, which 
will help teachers individualize instruction and 
interventions. This screening will not be used 
as grade, but your teacher will share the      
results with you.    

All students will also have access to the           
adaptive curriculum, which will help students 
practice the reading skills they need to 
strengthen.  The lessons will advance as the 
student masters different skills. More                        
information will be coming soon on how to 
access and use this resource. 

COMING SOON 

Monday, September 7th 

No School - Labor Day Holiday 

Wednesday, September 30th 

Last Day of 1st Quarter 

October 1st - 16th 

Track Out - No School 

Friday, October 16th 

2nd Quarter Student Material Pick-Up 

Monday, October 19th 

First day of 2nd Quarter 

Free & Reduced Lunch Forms 

Families can fill our the annual request                     

for free & reduced lunch at:                                               

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application  

WCPSS Technology Support 

Check out this guide to technology for                       

parents and students:                                                        

https://www.wcpss.net/techguides  

During the first 2 weeks of school we have no-

ticed  how excited our students are to see each 

other, and their need to connect with friends.  

Starting next week Adams will be having Virtual 

Lunch Clubs for students from each grade level 

to get online and talk with their friends from 

other classes.  An administrator or member of 

the specialist team will host and monitor the 

google meet from 12:00 –12:30, and send out 

the google meet code through Google Class-

room on their assigned day. 

Monday— 2nd & 5th Grade 

Tuesday—1st & 4th Grade 

Thursday—Kindergarten & 3rd Grade 

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application
https://www.wcpss.net/techguides

